
 
 
Sent to Mary Lyndon, Myers Hall, Rutherford Hall and Soule Hall residents 

Dear Myers Community residents, 
  
The University of Georgia is pleased to welcome the ESPN College GameDay broadcast 
to campus in advance of Saturday’s 7:30 p.m. football game against Tennessee. ESPN 
College GameDay is a live, nationally broadcast pregame show focused on college 
football. 
  
Beginning Saturday morning, full-time staff will check IDs to ensure only residents 
and their accompanied guests may enter buildings. We ask for your patience as it 
might take longer to enter the community while we conduct the verification process. For 
the security of the community, be mindful of who you escort into the building—
residents are responsible for their guests. 
  
In addition, standard gameday protocols will still be in place:  

• Locked exterior doors   
• Security cameras to monitor interior and exterior spaces  
• Student and full-time staff on call  
• Police on call to respond to emergencies 
• Lobby restrooms will be closed 

Because of the scope of the show, several areas will be impacted College GameDay’s 
presence on campus: 

• Myers Quad will be limited or inaccessible Wednesday morning through Sunday 
morning, and you can expect some noise as the set is built 

• You may see College GameDay staff and talent present throughout Myers Hall in 
our communal spaces beginning on Wednesday, Nov. 13 

• Parking in the South Campus Deck and along Sanford Drive will be limited 
Wednesday through Saturday, and traffic is expected to be heavy all over 
campus as early as Thursday 

• All Athletic Association parking restrictions still apply. 
Visit tps.uga.edu/parking/football for a map of affected lots. Some parking lots 
(GREEN on the map in the link) become available to the public beginning at 5 
p.m. Friday. If you leave these lots after that time, you may not find a space when 
you return 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the front desk in Myers Hall at 
706-542-8217 or email Residence Hall Director Sydni Robison 
at sydni.robison@uga.edu. 

https://tps.uga.edu/parking/football/
mailto:sydni.robison@uga.edu


  
As we participate in the action this weekend, let’s work together to keep the community 
secure and to show the nation how amazing the UGA community is. Have fun, stay safe 
and GO DAWGS! 
  
Ian Aitken, M.Ed (He|Him|His) 
Assistant Director for Residential Programs and Services 
University Housing 
University of Georgia 
  
  

 

 


